From: Westlake-Power, Barb

**Sent:** Thursday, March 21, 2019 10:35 AM **To:** Bunn, Jerri-Joanne < jbunn@London.ca>

Subject: TAC - March 26

Jerri – for the information of the committee, would you please provide the following:

The following motion was passed by the Corporate Service Committee (and Council) in November 2018:

That the following actions be taken with respect to the recruitment and appointment of Advisory Committee members for the up-coming term:

- a) the recruitment for voting members, BE UNDERTAKEN;
- b) the appointments for the above-noted recruitment BE LIMITED to a term from June 1, 2019 to February 28, 2021; it being noted that the current terms of Advisory Committee members will be extended to the date of June 1, 2019; and,
- c) the City Clerk BE DIRECTED to report back to the Corporate Services Committee with respect to input from current Advisory Committee members related to existing Terms of Reference and the recommendations from the Diverse Voices for Change project, prior to the end of February 2019.

This direction of Council is the basis for the report that was provided to the Corporate Services Committee on March 19.



**Barb Westlake-Power** 

Deputy City Clerk City Clerk's Office City of London

P.O. Box 5035, London ON N6A 4L9

P: 519.661.CITY (2489) x 5391 | Fax: 519.661.4892

bwestlak@london.ca | www.london.ca